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The Embassy of the United States of America to the Department
of External Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, March 14, 1984

NOTE NO. 96

The Embassy of the United States of America presents its compliments to the
Department of External Affairs and has the honor to refer to your note No. URT-315
of December 21, 1983, proposing an amendment to the Agreement between the United
States of America and Canada concerning the disposal of excess United States
property in Canada, constituted by an Exchange of Notes of August 28 and
September 1, 1961.

The proposed amendment to paragraph 3 (i) of the Canadian Note No. 140 of
August 28, 1961, forming part of the above Exchange of Notes, meets with the
approval of the Government of the United States of America. The Embassy of the
United States of America has the honor to confirm, therefore, that your Note and
this reply shall constitute an Agreement between our two governments which shall
enter into force on the date of this reply with effect from October 1, 1983.

The Embassy renews to the Department of External Affairs the assurances of
its highest consideration.



